From: Staran, John D. <jstaran@hshclaw.com>
Date: Mon, Jan 21, 2013 at 3:43 PM

Subject; RE: Velodrome Resurfacing Grant

To: Karen Johnson <johnsonk@rochesterhills.org>
Cc: Mike Hartner <hartnerm@rochesterhills.org>

I have reviewed and don’t see anything objectionable in the Development Project Agreement. Call me
if you have any questions about the terms and obligations.

John D, Staran Hafeli Staran Hallahan & Christ, P.C.

4190 Telegraph Road, Suite 3000Bloomfield Hills, MI 48302-2082
(248) 731-3080 Fax {248) 731-3081Direct (248) 731-3088
jstaran@hshclaw.com www . hshclaw.com

Confidentiality Notice: This communication, including any attachments, is for the exclusive use of the
intended recipient and may contain confidential and legally privileged information. If you are not the
intended recipient, please promptly notify us by return e-mail, permanently delete this e-mail and any
attachments, and destroy any printouts. Treasury Circular 230 Disclosure: This communication is not
intended or written to be used, nor may it be used or relied upon, by a taxpayer for the purpose of
avoiding tax penalties that may be imposed under the Internal Revenue Code, as amended.



